

Welcome back

Welcome back! We hope you have had a wonderful week off. The children have returned super keen and ready for more fun filled learning.

Theme

This half- term, we are going to be looking closely at a Geography theme called 'Why is our world wonderful?' As part of these sessions we will be looking our local area, UK landmarks, the world's most amazing places, oceans and looking after habitats.

<u>Reading</u>

Please make sure that you are reading at **minimum** of **3 times per week**. Please ensure that each read is written in the reading records- top marks if you initial it too! Due to staffing changes weekly reads will now be counted every Thursday.

Outdoor Education

In Outdoor Education, the children are going to be looking at life cycles. We are very excited to be able to get caterpillars back in the classroom! As the weather continues to be unpredictable, please make sure your child has a waterproof coat and wellies. They will be outside in all weathers.

Changes to PE day

From Monday 26th February our P.E days will be Monday and Thursday.

<u>Music</u>

Our recorder lessons are going very well. We hope to be able to share videos of our progress with you soon.

<u>Dates for your diary</u>

World book week - Week commencing 4.3.24. School will be running a range of activities across the week. Please keep an eye out for more information soon.

Parent/teacher interviews - 14.3.24 and 19.3.24.

School closes for the Easter holidays at 2:15pm on Friday 22nd March.

The Year 2 Team

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
PE	Outdoor Ed		PE	